Staff Senate

Held on: July 9, 2002, 10:00 AM Held at: 8th Floor Mary & John Gray Library



remove Beaumont from the title. The issue of absences to monthly senate meetings is stated that no more than 4 missed meeting are allowed per year. The absences are not calculated consecutively. The Executive Board will look at senators missing more than 4 monthly meeting during the year to determine why the senator could not make the meetings.

Phyllis York, chair of the Nominations Committee, reported election information regarding the Staff Senate 2002-2003 senators. They are as follows:

V. Unfinished Business

Jana Daigle stated that the employee service award list for 2002 is on hold until the final list is received from Human Resources.

Jana reported information regarding the Lamar Course Enrollment release time criteria. Beginning September 1, 2002 if an employee chooses to receive student financial aid for a term, then for that term the employee is classified as a student and will be ineligible for the Employee Education and Training Plan tuition waiver. Release time will be available at the approval of the supervisor. If approving release time, supervisors are responsible for ensuring